
Smith, Justin 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Private Email <thomashagar@mmha.net> 
Thursday, September 14, 2017 1:47 PM 
Smith, Justin 

Cc: Bryan Crump; Jamie Smith; Tony Taylor; Daniel Stone ; Kenney, Bill; Stoll, Steve; Hall, 
Daniel; Coleman, Maida; Rupp, Scott 

Subject: RE: Meeting 

To: Justin Smith 
Manufactured Housing Program Manager 
Missouri Public Service Commission 

From: Thomas Hagar 
Executive Director 
Missouri Manufactured Housing Association 

Due to the very short notice for a meeting to discuss proposed changes, we have a limited number of parties able to 
attend on Thursday, September 21. We'd prefer a time of 10:30 to 11:00 please advise. 

The short notice of the public hearing on Friday the 22"d is more difficu lt for our members to be avai lable. We formally 
request that this public hearing be delayed 45 to 60 days to allow us sufficient time to properly prepare and allow our 
members time to schedu le their attendance. 

Thank you for the Commission's consideration in this most important matter. 

From: Smith, Justin [mailto:Justin.Smith@psc.mo.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 9:10 AM 
To: 'Thomas Hagar' <thomashagar@msn.com > 
Cc: 'Thomas Hagar' <thomashagar@mmha.net>; 'Karin Burton, MMHA' <mmhaexecutiveassistant@mmha.net> 
Subject: Meeting 

Good Morning, 

With the upcoming hearing to discuss the proposed Manufactured Housing Rules, I am contacting you to see if you or 
other MMHA members would be interested in meeting sometime next week to discuss proposed changes. Currently 
anytime Monday, Wednesday, or Thursday would work, and before 9:30 or after 11 on Tuesday. 

Thank you, 

fJ#4tue Slllitle 
Manufactured Housing Program Manager 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Manufactured Housing and Modular Units Program 
Office - 573-526-2833 
Cell - 573-881-6813 

1 


